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Phase one of attaining a Seafood HACCP Certification is to complete an 
online course. 
 
The online portion for the Seafood HACCP Training course can be found at: 
http://seafoodhaccp.cornell.edu/Intro/index.html  
 
Once this online course is complete, you will receive a course completion email. Please forward 
that email to john.fendl@maine.gov 
 

The second phase to completing the full HACCP certification is to attend 
a one day seminar. 
 
This one day seminar is only offered about once a year and pre-registration is required. The 
person who schedules this Seafood HACCP course is: 
 
 
Theresa Tilton 
Administrative Support Supervisor  
University of Maine Cooperative Extension  
Penobcot County 
307 Maine Avenue 
Bangor, ME  04401 
(207) 942-7396 phone 
(207) 942-7537 fax 
Email: theresa.tilton@maine.edu 
 
 
Beth Calder runs the HACCP training program, her contact information is: 
 
Beth Calder, Ph.D. 
Extension Food Science Specialist & 
Assistant Professor, 
Dept. of Food Science & Human Nutrition 
University of Maine 
5735 Hitchner Hall 
Orono, ME 04469-5735 
Phone: (207) 581-2791 
Email: beth.calder@maine.edu 
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